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June 18, 2024 

Owen Robertson 
Twin Buttes Land Co., LLC 
PO Box 190 
Rangely, CO 81648 
 

Re: Wagner Pit, File No. M-2023-038, Construction Material Limited Impact (110) 
Reclamation Permit, Adequacy Review #3 

Dear Robertson: 

Adequacy responses were received on Monday, June 03, 2024, for the Construction Material Limited Impact 
(110) Reclamation Permit Application package for the Wagner Pit, File No. M-2023-038. The Division of 
Reclamation, Mining and Safety has reviewed the materials submitted and the following items remain. 

1) Pursuant to Rule 1.6.2(1)(g) please provide proof of publication (d) and proof of all required notice(s).  
a) Close of comment period on the newspaper publication was incorrect. The comment period listed 

closed before the publication date. A republication will need to occur. 
b) Please see the table below showing the close of comment period based on the publication date 

 

(10 days after)
Start Day Close Day

Monday, June 17, 2024 Thursday, June 27, 2024

Start Day Close Date
Tuesday, June 18, 2024 Monday, July 8, 2024

Wednesday, June 19, 2024 Tuesday, July 9, 2024
Thursday, June 20, 2024 Wednesday, July 10, 2024

Friday, June 21, 2024 Thursday, July 11, 2024
Saturday, June 22, 2024 Friday, July 12, 2024
Sunday, June 23, 2024 Saturday, July 13, 2024 Use 7/15
Monday, June 24, 2024 Sunday, July 14, 2024 Use 7/15
Tuesday, June 25, 2024 Monday, July 15, 2024

Wednesday, June 26, 2024 Tuesday, July 16, 2024

110 Public Notice 

If close day is a weekend/holiday, then it rolls over to the next 
regular business day. 
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c) Please note that the decision due date must be extended to allows for the comment period to close 
prior to a decision. 

d) For a 110c Publication on needs to occur once, not 4 times weekly as indicated on the June 6, 2024 
publication.  

 

Please submit your response(s) to the above listed issue(s) by Monday, June 24, 2024 in order to allow 
the Division sufficient time for review.  The decision date for your application needs to be extended.  

If you require additional information or have questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me 
at amy.yeldell@state.co.us or 970-210-1272. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
Cc:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
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